
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of a General Review of the  )  File No. AW-2017-0336  
Commission’s Rules  ) 
 
 

Notice of Workshop 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and hereby notifies all interested stakeholders that, to assist in its 

review of the Commission’s rules, the Staff will hold a workshop on July 26, 2017, to 

receive input from the Office of the Public Counsel, utilities and other interested 

stakeholders on areas of the Commission’s existing regulations that can be improved to 

simplify them and to make them more effective, while removing any unnecessary 

regulatory burdens.   

The workshop will be held in Room 315 of the Governor Office Building from  

1:00 pm – 4:00 pm.  A toll-free number has also been established for the 

workshop. Space is limited, both in the conference room and on the phone line, so any 

efforts to consolidate participants is appreciated. As the Commission notes, there will be 

additional opportunity for input and comment.   

Toll free number – 866-630-9351. 

 
  



Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 
Kevin A. Thompson 
Missouri Bar Number 36288 
Chief Staff Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-6514 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing 

has been served, by hand delivery, electronic mail, or First Class United States Mail, 
postage prepaid, on this 19th Day of June, 2017, to all Missouri regulated public utilities 
and their attorneys, as well as other parties that are regularly active in cases before the 
Commission. 

 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 
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